
 
April 29, 2022 

 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger:  

 

I am requesting $2,000,000 in funding for the Rudy Lozano Library Renovation in fiscal year 

2023.  

 

The entity to receive funding for this project is the Chicago Public Library located at 400 S. State 

Street, Chicago, Illinois, 60605. The Chicago Public Library is a governmental entity.  

 

This request is a good use of taxpayer funds because the existing Rudy Lozano Branch Library, 

opened in 1989, is an 18,000 square foot Library located in the Pilsen neighborhood of Chicago 

that has not received any major renovations since its opening, leaving this 33 year old Branch 

badly in need of a major renovation to upgrade its services and capability for a growing and 

changing neighborhood.  

 

The benefits of this project are that it will bring the Library up to code, make needed ADA 

accessibility improvements, and create new or upgraded community spaces like a Community 

Room, Maker Lab, Teen Room, Study Rooms and Staff Work area. 

 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
Jesús G. "Chuy" García 

Member of Congress 

 
 


